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Please call the RCL office if you
have one to donate or can help

us! 

Want to Bring
A GUEST TO ROTARY? 

Pre-register your guest at
 www.louisvillerotary.org and
select the 'Make a Payment'

button. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS

JULY 13
Mark Carter

CEO, Passport Health

JULY 20
Cesi de Quesada Covey

 Head of Strategic
Partnerships - LatAm,

Facebook

JULY 27
Hal Heiner

KY Cabinet Secretary for
Education and Workforce

Development

AUG 3
Kent Taylor

WAVE3 TV Sportscaster

TERRY MEINERS
Radio/TV Personality
July 6 • Rotary Lunch Meeting 
4th Floor Loft • Frazier History Museum
11:30 Buffet • 12:05 Meeting

Topic: 32 Years of laughs, commentary, and satire on
WHAS Radio and Television

Join us as Terry Meiners talks about his legendary broadcasting
career. Terry has been “cracking wise” on Louisville’s airwaves
since 1980. On his WHAS 840 daily afternoon radio show, Terry
interviews newsmakers, sports people, imaginary characters, and
virtually any real person who walks in through the WHAS studio

door. Meiners has won Louisville Magazine's "Best Radio Personality" award 20 times, every time
the category was offered in the annual readers' survey. Terry might just have a few stories to
tell and some words of advice for his good friend incoming Rotary Club of Louisville President
Tony Kemper. 

For a complete Bio of Terry, please CLICK HERE.

 JUNE 29 2017 - ROTARY MEETING RECAP
Our June 29th Rotary meeting featured our annual
leadership changeover activities. Members had the
chance to "Connect for Good" by sharing projects with
each other. Member Cheryl Creech Kersey was named
Rotarian of the Year, the first woman in our Club to
acheive this honor. Finally, the gavel was handed to
Tony Kemper, at which time he shared some insights as
to what Rotarians can expect this year.

A video recording of our meeting will be published later
at our YouTube channel.

Past-President Alice Bridges has included THIS NOTE of
reflection to the membership. 

 MEMBER OPPORTUNITIES
Rotary Evening at Slugger Field - With a Chance to Throw the First Pitch!
The Rotary Club of Louisville membership is invited to attend a Louisville Bats
game on August 15th. Like last year, the club will have 32 tickets, 16 per suite.
These tickets are available on a first-come, first-served basis and are free to
members thanks to Nugent Sand and Republic Bank.

 This will be a a rainout make up beginning at 5PM. Anyone wanting to enter
their name for the drawing to throw out the first pitch will have to commit to
arrive by 4:30. First game will begin at 5 and the second game around
7:30. Please register HERE, if you would like to attend.

YMCA/Bellarmine and Rotary Exercise Program Partnership - An update!

In early 2016, Rotary began supporting a project proposed by Bellarmine called the Life Change Program of
Exercise and Nutrition as part of the Louisville Rescue Mission Recovery Program - the goal is to monitor and
research the effects of routine exercise for homeless men. Larry Sloan, who spearheaded the partnership is
now looking for more volunteers. A brief synopsis of the program and a couple of pictures are HERE!

http://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/Calendar/Calendar.cfm?C=B&D=6710&ClubID=3735&width=650%22%20width=%22100%;%22%20height=%22960px%22%20scrolling
http://www.louisvillerotary.org
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/BIOS%20-%20Speakers/Jul%206%202017%20-%20Terry%20Meiners.pdf
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/2017%20YE%20Message%20.pdf
http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/Register/RegisterMe.cfm?EventID=77340260
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/YMCA%20Program.pdf


    

AUG 10
Eli Capilouto

President, University of
Kentucky

AUG 17
Dennis Berman

Financial Editor, Wall Street
Journal; Joint Meeting with FEI

AUG 24
Business Synergy

Details TBA

AUG 31
David Garrard

Magician & Youth Minister, St.
Matthews Baptist Church

SEPT 14
Lukas Dwelly

Principal, AddMor

SEPT 28
Chief Steve Conrad

Louisville Chief of Police

Birthdays

Carol Stuecker  - July 5
Jackie Ford - July 6
Bill Lamb - July 7

Franklin Jelsma - July 10
David Hardy - July 12

Marty Walthers - July 13

CLUB OFFICERS
Alice Bridges • President

Tony Kemper • President-Elect
Greg Braun • Past President

John Hampton • Vice President
Luke Schmidt • Secretary
Tom Bohnert • Treasurer

CLUB DIRECTORS
Muhammad Babar, MD 

Barry Barker
Kelly Burke

Mary Michael Corbett 
Lukas Dwelly 

Charles Farnsley
Karen Morrison

Carol Nord 

FUND OFFICERS
Greg Braun • Chair

Tony Kemper • Vice Chair
Luke Schmidt • Secretary
Tom Bohnert • Treasurer

FUND DIRECTORS
Paul Bickel III 
Alice Bridges 
John Hampton
Aimee Johnson

    

4-H Exchange Program is looking for academic-year host homes!

Rachel Noble, the University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension Specialist for the 4-H
International Program is looking for two host homes for academic year high school exchange
students from Japan or South Korea. They accept hosts who are single, couples, married, with
children or without children in the home. No prior involvement in 4-H is required. The students
will arrive in August and stay until the end of the school year, they will attend the public school
in their host’s home district. Rachel contributes a large portion of her interest in global
experiences for youth to Rotary: she traveled through the Rotary Homestay Program in Madison
County to Japan when she was in middle school. Rachel is available via phone at 859-218-0991
or email: rachel.noble@uky.edu. The website for the program is: https://www.states4hexchange.org/year-long/
https://www.states4hexchange.org/year-long/

Meeting and Event Sponsorship Packages

We are excited to have officially kicked off our meeting sponsorship
program! In our goal to keep membership dues affordable while
maintaining an extremely high quality membership experience, we invite
your organization to sponsor an upcoming meeting. CLICK HERE for more
information, HERE for a breakdown of our meeting sponsor benefits
packages, and HERE for our event sponsor benefits. 

SPARKS, Website, and Display Wall Advertising

Do you want to increase your organization's visibility, promote an event, or lead
customer's to your webpage? Consider purchasing an advertisement through
our Communications Committee. Please CLICK HERE for information about our
advertisement packages. Members with questions about advertising are
encouraged to contact the office.

ROTARY OFFICE ANNOUNCES A CALL FOR RéSUMéS!
The Rotary Club of Louisville currently has openings for an Executive Director and a part-time
(24 hours per week) Office Assistant.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR - Rotary Club of Louisville seeks a dynamic, high energy professional to serve as
Executive Director, managing day to day operations (including weekly club meetings and multiple events)
and working in partnership with the Club’s officers and directors to provide strategic direction and
leadership to the community’s premier organization of professional and civic leaders. Excellent
communication and organizational skills, as well as the ability to manage a budget, manage time with
competing priorities, and work with diverse individuals are all required for success in this role. Public
relations/marketing skills, database management, and fund raising experience preferred.

OFFICE ASSISTANT - Rotary Club of Louisville seeks a polished, professional, part-time Office Assistant. 
Candidates must have excellent customer service skills, be adept at mastering new databases and
software applications, and be highly proficient in the use of Microsoft Office suite.  

Resumes for either of these positions should be emailed to traidy@rotary45.org.  Karen Morrison is serving
as the Chairperson of the Executive Director search committee. 

 ROTARIANS IN THE NEWS
Newsworthy 

TY HANDY - Louisville Business First - JCTC named largest Career & Technical School by the most
recent enrollment figure in 2017

TONY NEWBERRY - Lane Report - Tony named interim President at Big Sandy Community and
Techincal College. Here is the FULL ARTICLE.

Memorials

TONY GRANT - Courier Journal - Tony, an active member, passed on June 30, 2017. He worked in
Business Development with Kelly Services. His visitation will be at Arch L. Heady Funeral Home at 7410
Westport Rd. Funeral will take place this Thursday, July 6th at the same location. Article HERE.

ERNEST GRAYSON - Courier Journal - Ernest, a former member, passed on June 26, 2017. He retired
from his post as JCPS Superintendent in 1980. Article HERE.

mailto:rachel.noble@uky.edu
https://www.states4hexchange.org/year-long/
https://www.states4hexchange.org/year-long/
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/SPARKS%20-%20Events%20and%20Opportunities/Meeting%20Sponsor%20Info%20Sheet.pdf
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/SPARKS%20-%20Events%20and%20Opportunities/Meeting%20Sponsor%20Benefits%20Packages.pdf
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/SPARKS%20-%20Events%20and%20Opportunities/Event%20Sponsor%20Benefits%20Package.pdf
http://www.directory-online.com/Rotary/Accounts/6710/Downloads/3735/SPARKS%20-%20Events%20and%20Opportunities/Advertising%20Opportunities.pdf
mailto:traidy@rotary45.org
http://www.lanereport.com/78861/2017/06/interim-president-named-at-big-sandy-community-and-technical-college-2/
http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/louisville/obituary.aspx?n=william-anthony-grant-tony&pid=185966950&fhid=10679
http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/louisville/obituary.aspx?n=ernest-grayson&pid=185926946&fhid=4753
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from his post as JCPS Superintendent in 1980. Article HERE.

 

 ROTARY MEETING PREP - WALL STREET JOURNAL
Joint meeting - Rotary and FEI invite Dennis Berman of the WSJ to speak!
Dennis K. Berman is Business Editor of The Wall Street Journal, overseeing the staff and
coverage of business around the globe. He also writes a column, “The Game,” which covers the
future of business.  Berman was previously deputy bureau chief for Money & Investing, helping
oversee the Journal’s financial coverage during the 2008-2009 financial crisis and rebuilding its
presence on WSJ.com. Prior to that he was Global Deals Editor, responsible for leading the
Journal’s coverage of mergers, private equity, and bankruptcy.

For four years, Mr. Berman was the Journal’s mergers and acquisitions reporter, breaking news
on a series of large deals, including Bank of America’s purchase of Merrill Lynch, AT&T's
purchase of BellSouth, Sprint’s purchase of Nextel, and Federated Department Stores' purchase
of May Department Stores. In 2007, he launched Deal Journal on WSJ.com, now one of the
site’s most popular destinations.

He graduated magna cum laude from the University of Pennsylvania, is a media fellow at the
Hoover Institution at Stanford University and is a Kentucky Colonel.

Dennis' topic: “The State of the U.S. economy…The Future in 21 Enlightening, Scary, and
Provocative Charts”

Lunch Meeting Details - August 17th, Frazier History Museum - 4th Floor

http://www.dacdb.com/rotary
http://www.louisvillerotary.org
http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/louisville/obituary.aspx?n=ernest-grayson&pid=185926946&fhid=4753

